

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 28 Castle Street Hereford HR I 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

26th September 2017

Dear Parents,

RE: Book Fair 3rd - 9th October 2017

The book fair is coming to Hereford Cathedral Junior School from Tuesday 3rd October 2017. Reading is such an important skill for children to learn and by buying a book from the book fair, you can help to grow your child's personal library and their love of reading.

Additionally, by supporting our school book fair you will be helping us grow our class libraries: we receive up to 60% of the money you spend in rewards to spend on books and other resources for school.

The book fair will be located in the library and will be open during breaktimes and after school during the week between 3rd and 9th October.

Your child will also be bringing home a leaflet with details of some of the books on offer and a link to the website for further information. There are also some money off coupons to be used on specific titles.

If you would like to support the book fair, please send your child into school with no more than £10 in a named envelope or come and browse the selection yourself in the library every day from 3.30pm to 4.15pm. Alternatively, you can purchase gift vouchers at www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents which your child can then spend on books at the fair.

Unfortunately, we cannot accept credit or debit card payments, nor can we add any items to the end of term bill on this occasion.

Hope to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Claire Roberts Director of Studies